
Come Learn How You Can Help 

Stop Discrimination Against  
Pet Lovers in Florida Condos  
It is time that all pet lovers in Florida be allowed to have pets, regardless of where they live. 

Currently, condo boards are able to arbitrarily ban residents from keeping pets, which is unfair 
to the hundreds of thousands of responsible citizens who want to be able to enjoy the  

companionship and many health, physical, and social benefits that pets provide.   

Join us 

Tuesday, May 29th, 2018  
5:30pm – 7pm  

at the Humane Society of Broward County 
2070 Griffin Road, Fort Lauderdale, 33312 

Scheduled speakers: 
  

Announcer: Danny Finkelstein, Energy Healer 
 

Keynote Speaker: Elaine Geller, VP of Legislative Affairs at Amercanex and  
professional lobbyist in Tallahassee and Washington, will speak on how to change Florida 
state law so all families in Florida can have a dog or cat at home. 
  

Marni Bellavia, Animal Assisted Therapy Manager for the Humane Society of Broward County 
will discuss the value of having your dog certified through the Canine Good  
Citizen (CGC) test. 
  

The Pet Project will speak about their many programs that help keep pets with their people, 
including some new programs to help when pet parents pass away or become incapacitated. 
  

Citizens for Pets in Condos will discuss what their organization has been doing to  
encourage condos to welcome pets and how citizens can help in the effort.  

This is a free event  ●  Light vegan, kosher refreshments served 
Music provided by Jon Elkaim, Handpan Musician ● Questions? Please call 954-266-6822  


